Swedish Budo Federation Section Kendo c/o Roland Laurent Bäckvägen 49 S-126 47 Hägersten SWEDEN

March 30, 1977

Messrs, All Japan Kendo Dojo Federation Senpaku Shinko Bldg. 4/F 35 Shiba Kotohira-cho Minatu-ku, Tokyo 105 JAPAN

Your letter of March 17, 1977

Dear Sirs,

Refering to position 7b, in your letter of March 17, 1977, concerning airfare from Tokyo to home country after the Second International Boys Kendo Goodwill Matches, in Tokyo on July 31, 1977.

Please let us know if the airfare you are refering to is, ordinary airflight, or charter flight.

We look forward to receiving your letter.

Sincerely Yours, Swdeish Budo Federation Section Kendo

Roland Laurent

Secretary

Ps

I also wish to inform you that I am the new secretary of the Swedesh Budo Fed Sect Kendo.